
G20 MEETING 

 

                          

The students of the ICFAI UNIVERSITY, SIKKIM attended the B20 meeting under G20 held at Gangtok 

on 16th March 2023. They were accompanied by Prof. Sweta Gurung of School of Hospitality and 

Tourism Management. It was a great learning experience for the students. The participants were awarded 

certificate of Appreciation at the end of the meeting. 


